

Flood Relief Support

17 March 22

Dear residents of Pimlico and Wardell,

We, at BCC, are deeply saddened to see the personal trauma and loss you have experienced in the recent floods.

Our wish is to provide as much support as possible to help you get "back on your feet", back into your homes and back to some normality.

One of our own, Erica Edwards (and her family) have recently moved to Pimlico and have alerted us to your plight.

We want to know how we can help e.g., by providing bedding, bed linen, clothing, basic kitchen appliances and utensils, cutlery, crockery, furniture etc. Please contact us at info@bangalowconsulting.com.au or 6687 1743 (surgery phone number and speak to Erica) to tell us what we can supply. We are ready to help NOW.

Our thoughts are with you. We are all part of a caring community.

BCC Staff

(Medicos, Allied health and Secretarial staff)